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Hello Durham Tourism stakeholders,

The Quinn'nloudsmjnfluyeljmalljusinesssuumflm; is accepting applications until Friday, June 15 at I1:59 p.m. EDT. To date there haven't been as many applications to the iund as expected.

The Tourism industry Association of Ontario (TIAO) is asking for feedback through a short seven question suntey about whether you have applied for the grant, found yourself ineligible or learn or any other reasons why you’ve not been able to
apply for the grant.
More information is in the TIAO email below.
Please do not hesitate to reach out to Durham Tourism if we can assist you in any way.
All the best,
Lisa

Lisa MacKenzie | Tourism Specialist; Durham Tourism
Region of Durham | Ontario, Canada
Lisa.MacKenzie durham.ca | +1-259-928-6313 | invesldurham.ca
My pronouns are she I her

Fram: TIAo <
Sun: May 25, 2021 2:59 PM
To: Lisa MacKenzle (Lisa.MacKenZle durhamLa)

subject: We need your feedback on the Ontario Tourism and Travel Small Business Support Grant

Send irsynur feedback about the Ontario Tourism and Travel Small Business suntan Grant
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Dear TIAO members,

The oiitano Tourism and Travel Small Business Suppori Granl was announced as part or the provincial governments hudgel on March 24in. The giant oflers tourism businesses ttie opportunity io apply ior up io $20,000 in gavemmeni giant suppon

it was reoenily opened for applications, but as referenced by Mlnls1er Lisa Marieod on her most recent iownehall call, at this early stage, there haven’t been as many applications to the fund as expeded.

TIAO wanmheaummyou about whether you have applied for the giant, found yourself ineligible oi leairi of any other reasons why you’ve not been able to apply forlhe giant This will help us advise government and limrk to ensure this much needed
funding gels to the businesm it was intended to suppon.

We are also asking that you please share this survey wldely, so thal we can build the mosl compressive pic1ure posslbie.
FIII our lhe survey here.

Thank you,

The TIAO learn.

THIS MESSAGE IS FOR THE USE OF THE INTENDED RECIPIENT(S) ONLY AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRqnEGED, PROPRIETARY, CONFmENTIAL, AND/0R EXEMIPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER ANY
RELEVANT PRIVACY LEGISLATION. No rights to my privilege have been waived. Ifyml m not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that my review, re.tianroiiiirion, dissemination, distribution, copying, conversion to hard copy, taking Of action
in reliance on or other use affine communication is strictly prohibited Lfyou are not the intended recipimt and have received this nieiiiiage in am, please notify the by return e-mail and delete or dertroy all copier otthiii inesiiage.
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From: Lisa MacKenzie 
To: Kristyn Chambers; Lori Talling 
Subject: Feedback on the Ontario Tourism and Travel Small Business Support Grant 
Date: May 27, 2021 1:40:27 PM 
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Hello Durham Tourism stakeholders, 

The Ontario Tourism and Travel Small Business Support Grant is accepting applications until Friday, June 25 at 11:59 p.m. EDT. To date there haven’t been as many applications to the fund as expected. 

The Tourism Industry Association of Ontario (TIAO) is asking for feedback through a short seven question survey about whether you have applied for the grant, found yourself ineligible or learn of any other reasons why you’ve not been able to 
apply for the grant. 

More information is in the TIAO email below. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to Durham Tourism if we can assist you in any way. 

All the best, 
Lisa 

Lisa MacKenzie | Tourism Specialist; Durham Tourism 
Region of Durham | Ontario, Canada 
Lisa.MacKenzie@durham.ca | +1-289-928-6313 | investdurham.ca 
My pronouns are she / her 

From: TIAO <info@tiaontario.silkstart.com> 
Sent: May 26, 2021 2:59 PM 
To: Lisa MacKenzie <Lisa.MacKenzie@durham.ca> 
Subject: We need your feedback on the Ontario Tourism and Travel Small Business Support Grant 

Send us your feedback about the Ontario Tourism and Travel Small Business Support Grant 

Does this email not look right? Try viewing this email in a browser. 

Dear TIAO members, 

The Ontario Tourism and Travel Small Business Support Grant was announced as part of the provincial government’s budget on March 24th. The grant offers tourism businesses the opportunity to apply for up to $20,000 in government grant support. 

It was recently opened for applications, but as referenced by Minister Lisa MacLeod on her most recent town-hall call, at this early stage, there haven’t been as many applications to the fund as expected. 

TIAO wants to hear from you about whether you have applied for the grant, found yourself ineligible or learn of any other reasons why you’ve not been able to apply for the grant. This will help us advise government and work to ensure this much needed 
funding gets to the businesses it was intended to support. 

We are also asking that you please share this survey widely, so that we can build the most compressive picture possible. 

Fill out the survey here. 

Thank you, 

The TIAO team. 

THIS MESSAGE IS FOR THE USE OF THE INTENDED RECIPIENT(S) ONLY AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, PROPRIETARY, CONFIDENTIAL, AND/OR EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER ANY 
RELEVANT PRIVACY LEGISLATION. No rights to any privilege have been waived. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, re-transmission, dissemination, distribution, copying, conversion to hard copy, taking of action 
in reliance on or other use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this message in error, please notify me by return e-mail and delete or destroy all copies of this message. 
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